ALASKA ENERGY AUTHORITY
Dated: February 8, 2021
RE:ADDENDUM NO. 2 TO REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS (RFP) PACKAGE

RFP 21080
Ekwok Bulk Fuel Upgrade (BFU)

EMAIL TO: All RFP recipients on record.

The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows:

This RFP is canceled in its entirety. The Authority does not know when this project will be re-advertised.

All other terms and conditions remain the same.

END OF ADDENDUM

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.

Sincerely,

Lois Lemus,
Contracting Officer
907-771-3909
llemus@aidea.org
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